MEMORANDUM

To:
Karen Byrd, Chairperson

 
Board Members

Randy Poe, Superintendent 

From:
Linda Schild, Director Fiscal Services

Lisa Jackson, Financial Analyst

Date:
September 12, 2019
Re:
Working Budget for 2020 Fiscal Year
Attached is the proposed working budget for the fiscal year 2019-20.  Property tax revenues reflect the rates levied by the board on August 29, 2019.  The board levied the rate of 66.4 which allows for a 4% increase in revenues plus the rate (.6%) to recover lost revenues due to exonerations.  The contingency is approximately at a 5% level.  This budget was developed with consideration of the following goals:
Continue commitment to high levels of student performance in light of our limited resources by:

· Maintaining low student to teacher ratios to provide individualized instruction
· Maximizing SBDM school funding allocations


· Optimizing employee salaries and benefits

· Being prepared to meet the demands of increasing student enrollment

I recommend that the Board approves the working budget as presented.
